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In this season, we should 
recognize and give thanks to 
some of our members who 
have contributed so much time 
and talent to our efforts in 2013.  
 
On the Executive Committee, 
our vice-president Barbara 
Henshaw provided leadership 
both in enlisting new members 
and in focusing on priorities; 
our secretary Mark Neikirk 
completely renovated our 
website while putting out 
informative monthly newslet-
ters; and our treasurer Bob 
Schrage worked hard to 
develop new revenue sources. 
 
Our Association is only as 
strong as our members make it. 
So let me also commend those 
who have stepped up to lead 
on various projects. 
 
-- We heard a short time ago 
from John Frank and Al 
DeJarnett about the Shared 
Services Task Force which Al 
appointed and John has led for 
over a year; it continues to do 
solid work on a critical issue for 
our region. 
 
-- As for the panels, Kent Friel 
provides great leadership on 
the Education Panel, now with 
help from his new co-chair 
Harry Blanton. Steph Stoller 
continues as Inclusion Panel 
co-chair, now joined by the 
always enthusiastic Susan 
Noonan. My personal thanks 
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 
Do you remember these 2013 Cincinnatus moments? 

(Answers on Page 2) 

Tonight’s Hosts & Hearths 
Our collective thanks to our gracious 
host and member, Jeff McClorey , 

who is again opening his unique 
downtown store, Browmell’s, to us for 

our holiday celebration. 
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go to Alan Vicory for volunteering 
to co-chair the Government Panel 
with me. I should also mention 
Robin Gehl, who kept the Arts & 
Culture Panel on track until she 
recently moved out of town. 
 
-- As for the committees, thanks to 
Dorothy Battle for so efficiently 
running our recent Nominating 
Committee. And we all look forward 
to more strong monthly programs in 
2014 with our two new Program 
Committee co-chairs in place, Peter 
Hoyt and Dan Driehaus. 
 
-- Finally, I wish to recognize one of 
our senior members, Carolyn 
Miller, and two of our newer 
members, Elliott Grossman and 
Gayle Hilleke, for their extra efforts 
supporting some of our other recent 
endeavors. 
 
We are truly blessed to have 
members like these -- and, I must 
admit, others I may have skipped 
here -- who are energetically 
carrying on the tradition of 
Cincinnatus volunteers trying to 
make a difference in our 
community." 

     -Mark Silbersack 
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LƳƳƛƎǊŀǝƻƴΥ [ƛǾƛƴƎ [ƛŦŜ 
ƛƴ [ƛƳōƻ όaŀȅ нлмоύ 
(l-to-r) Sr. Margarita 
Brewer, Heyra Avilo and 
Jose Cabrera 
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a9¢wh wŜƎƛƻƴŀƭ 
¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ 
Terry Garcia Crews 
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/ƛǘȅ tŜƴǎƛƻƴ /ƘŀǊǘŜǊ 
!ƳŜƴŘƳŜƴǘ CƻǊǳƳ 
(l-to-r) Christian Jenkins, 
Paula Tilsley and Gary 
Greenberg 
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нлмп 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ !ǿŀǊŘǎ 
Leroy Carter (l) receives 
the John Pepper Award 
from John Pepper (r) 

ASK BOB SCHRAGE ABOUT HIS NEW BOOK: EYEWITNESS TO HISTORY . . .  now available via nkybooks.com  . . . or at the silent auction. 
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CINCINNATUS HISTORY BOOK  

Louis Leonard Tucker’s book “/ƛƴŎƛƴƴŀǝΩǎ 
/ƛǝȊŜƴ /ǊǳǎŀŘŜǊǎΥ ! IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƛƴŎƛƴπ
ƴŀǘǳǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ мфнл-мфсрέ is available 
in electronic format.  We will provide a CD 
of the book, which has been out of print 

for many years, at no cost.  
9Ƴŀƛƭ ƻǊ Ŏŀƭƭ wƻƎŜǊ {ƳƛǘƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻǇȅΦ 

CINCINNATUS DIRECTORY  

The Cincinnatus Member 
Directory is always available to our 

members on our website and, 
upon request, in electronic 

(searchable pdf) or paper format.   
9Ƴŀƛƭ ƻǊ Ŏŀƭƭ wƻƎŜǊ {ƳƛǘƘ ŦƻǊ 
ŀƴ ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜΦ 

CINCINNATUS SHIRTS  

We’re looking at ways to build our 
brand. One idea is logo shirts. Some 

sample shirts are on display at 
tonight’s meeting. Take a look. 
DƛǾŜ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƛŘŜŀǎ ȅƻǳ 
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bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊǎ 
Tony Aretz (12/18/12)       Gayle Hilleke (8/20/13)  

Ray Kingsbury (12/18/12)     Barbara Myers (8/20/13)  

Dan Driehaus (12/18/12)       Anne Sesler (8/20/13)  

James Steiner (12/18/12)       Cady Short -Thompson (9/17/13)  

Brian MacConnell (2/28/13) Rina Saperstein (10/25/13)  

Peter Draugelis (3/19/13)       Ed Buyniski (11/19/13)  

Sonya Dreves (6/18/13)        Adam Clark (11/19/13)  


